
 

 

 
 

No:  144/18 
 
 
9th March 2018 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
CWU REDESIGN PROJECT – NATIONAL BRIEFING 13TH MARCH 2018 
 
Further to LTB 81/18 CWU Redesign Project regarding the National Briefing being held at 
the Midland Hotel, 16 Peter Street, Manchester, M60 2DS on the 13th March 2018, please 
find attached for the information of Branches an advance copy of the Agenda.  
 
Any enquiries should be addressed to the gsoffice@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dave Ward 
General Secretary 
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CWU Redesign Project - National Briefing 
13th March 2018 

The Midland Hotel, 16 Peter Street 
Manchester M60 2DS 

 
 

Agenda 
 
 

10.30  Registration – Teas and Coffees 
 
11.00   Chair’s Welcome 
 
11.05  Redesign Overview and Update  
 

Dave Ward, General Secretary  
Tony Kearns, Senior Deputy General Secretary  

 
12.00  Q&A 
 
12.30 – 12.45  Comfort Break  
 
12.45 Launch of Consultation Documents and explanation 

of consultation process 
 
  Trish Lavelle, Assistant Secretary 

 
13.15 – 13.45 Q&A 
 
13.45 – 13.55 New Deal for Workers – TUC Demo 12th May 
 
13.55 - 14.00 Closing Remarks 
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